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'The
liniversity ofOklahorna
SCHOOL OF AEROSPACE MECHANICAL

. AND NUCLEAR ENGINEERING
865 Asp Avenue, Room 212
Norman Oklahoma 73019
(405) 325-5011 July 24, 1984

Mr. Cecil 0.. Thomas, Chief
Standardization & Special

Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
U.S.N.R.C.
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Thomas:

I have just received your letter indica' ting approval. of the emergency plan for
the University of Oklahoma AGN-211P reactor (Docket No. 50-112). We are pleased
that it has been accepted and we have started to implement the emergency plan,
but the 120 days alotted for completion is insufficient since the entire staff
is gone for the summer and the reactor is completely shut down. I request the
latest date for implementing the emergency plan be extended to November 30, 1984.
This essentially gives us 120 days after the school starts and the reactor
resum s operation.

If you have any questions, please leave a message for me at (405) 325-5011 and I
will return your call. Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

ob e+
Crai M. nsen
nea tor irector
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